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TK-06/575

Smith, Pam (UTC)

“From: Gilbert, Dean [DeanG@ci.rhount-vernon.wa.us]
Sent:  Tuesday, July 03, 2007 8:12 AM
To: tsmith@utc.wa.gov
Subject: Grant

Pam, o
The City of Mount Vernon will not install fencing along BNSF railway. The cost of the installation as it
was proposed exceeded our estimates.

Thank you for you time and efforts on this project.

Dean R. Gilbert

Public Works Inspector
City of Mount Vernon
360-336-6204

7/3/2007




